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PSCA Meeting 5/16/2008 
 
Location: Blue Ridge Sportsmen’s Club. 
 
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. by President Clyde 
Keller. 
 
Attendance: Rodger Becker, Steve Stambaugh, Jeff Lutz, Clyde Keller, Scott 
Currey, Warren Kerstetter and Steve Zimmers were in attendance. 
 
Minutes: Steve distributed copies of the meeting minutes.  Scott made a motion 
to accept the minutes with a change made to show the correct date.  The motion 
was 2nd by Warren, with all in favor. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Jeff distributed copies of the treasurer’s report.  Jeff paid 
the bill from Prize Possessions for the trophies.  The PSCA has received 
$9,323.00 in target fees to date. 
 
Old Business: 
State Shoot Planning: 
 Guns – Clyde placed the order for all of the guns. 
 Trophies – Scott informed the board that he has received all the trophies; 
they are all intact and correct. 
 Shells – Al Hughes was soliciting companies for the club shell order.  Clyde 
will contact him to negotiate w/RIO, who is the sponsor name on the state 
shoot t-shirt.  We will see if we can negotiate a better deal by combining the shell 
orders for the PSCA, Blue Ridge and shooters who are purchasing RIO 
ammunition at the same time. 
 Shooter Incentive Program – The guns have been ordered along with the 2 
club guns.  The certificate for free Shoot Entries has been finalized.  The only 
remaining item is to receive the list of PA targets shot through 5/31/08 from 
Randall. 
 Shoot Update – Scott gave a progress update for the 2008 State 
Championship.  The pre-registration confirmations will go out the last weekend 
of June.  Included with them will be all the parking recommendations for 



 2

vehicles, trailers and RV’s.  The club’s trophies have all been ordered.  Scott 
mentioned that he needs to locate a 2nd certified referee for the FITASC event. 
 
PA Zone Shoot Planning: 
 East – Mailers are out.  As of the meeting, there were 12 or so pre-
registered shooters.  Jeff informed the board that Mike has been checking in with 
him regarding the operation of Winscore. 
 West – Mailers are out.  Michael Mohr will be setting the targets and 
assisting with the operation of the shoot. 
 
Future PSCA Shoot Update: 
 State Shoot – There has been no changes in the updates for the 2009 State 
Championship.  D&G has been hired to provide traps and run the Make-A-
Break.  Roy is working on other details but nothing new was finalized as of the 
meeting. 
 
SCTP:  Jeff is picking up the trophies next week.  Clyde will use the remaining 
budgeted money to purchase Gander Mountain gift cards for the participants. 
 
Keystone State Games:  Clyde hasn’t spoken to Susan yet.  The Keystone Games 
committee has sent out postcard mailers and emails. 
 
Website:  Jeff has cleaned up the admin site and will work on getting all the 
NSCA Team members listed. 
  
New Business: 
 As of the meeting, there have been no requests to host any of the 2010 
PSCA Shoots. 
 The discussion of the Zone Mailers portion of the new PSCA Shoot 
Criteria was tabled for future meetings.  The board members attending the PA 
Western Zone will get shooter feedback regarding this subject. 
 
Future Meetings:  June 14th, 7p.m. at Buffer Creek. 
  
Meeting Adjournment: Rodger made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by 
Steve, with all in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:35pm. 


